
1. For nonpartisan explanations of ballot measures 94 – 100, as well as statewide candidates’ answers to questions asked 
by the League of Women Voters, check out the online version of the OREGON VOTERS’ GUIDE FOR GENERAL ELECTION 
2016, available at http://lwvor.org/home/VOTEResources.  

2.  A new adult RE group, Living the Seven Principles, will start meeting monthly on the 2nd Monday of each month, 
beginning November 14th 6:30-9:00. An in-depth study of each principle and how it has informed our life choices and 
spirituality will form the basis of the class. Email Lynn Albright at shazam57@gmail.com  or Lennie Martin 
at lenniem07@yahoo.com for more info or to register.  

3. RE Notes:  November 20th is a multigenerational Thanksgiving service.  All ages stay in the sanctuary for the entire 
service.   November 27th is a  holiday day off for volunteers, so NO individual RE classes planned. Children and youth are 
always welcome in the service. Please remember that if your children need to be more active, the service can be heard in 
the nursery, fellowship hall and foyer.  

4. As it becomes dark earlier, please turn on the parking lot lights when you have an evening meeting at UUCS.   It is a 
good practice to turn on the lights before the beginning of your meeting so they are on when people leave the 
meeting. The timer is located on the wall above the badge rack.  Turn the knob past 2 hours to turn on then set it so the 
lights go off by 11:00pm so we can be kind to our neighbors to the east.    Let's keep each other safe.   
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5. Do you have one Sunday a month (or every other month) to spend time with our UUCS children?  PLEASE talk to Christi 
about the many opportunities in RE to give to our community and receive so much back in return!  (Hugs, gratification you 
helped someone have a great Sunday, shared learning and MORE!) 

6. We are still accepting donations for the Refugee’s.  Please stop by the Social Justice Table to see what is needed.  Thank 
you. 

7.   Christmas is just around the corner and we are looking for someone to play piano for the Christmas Eve family service! 
We will be offering a $50 honorarium for the service. Please contact Christi Olsen or Aimee Larsen-Amend for more 
information.  


